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October 12, 2020 

 

Happy Monday, LC Family! 

 

Today we began the second grading cycle of the semester, and we welcomed about 200 more 

students back to campus.  We will be very happy when we all can return.  

 

We need all students to be fully engaged in their classes whether they are remote or face-to-face. 

Fully engaged means being present during class time and completing the assignments/work that 

each teacher has.  We want all of our students to be successful in each and every class.  Grades 

for the first grading cycle will be finalized on Wednesday evening.   

 

All students who are face-to-face must wear a mask and have their IDs visible at all times. This 

is non-negotiable for the safety and health of all our LC Family.  Our students who have been 

with us have been doing a great job with this. 

 

On Wednesday, October 14, we will be giving the PSAT to our 9, 10, and 11 grade students.  All 

12th grade students will work remotely (at home) and must complete the assignment from their 

A2 teacher to be counted Present Asynchronous.  Any remote 9, 10, and 11 grade students who 

are not reporting to campus to take the PSAT will also need to complete the assignment from 

their A2 teacher to be counted Present Asynchronous. 

 

As always please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Have a great week! 

 

 

 

Bailey 

 

 


